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Comments: As someone who spends the majority of their precious free time in the unique wilderness of the Black

Hills, I hope the Forest Service will reconsider Golden Crest Drilling Project. A project like this has catastrophic

impacts on the environments of many species, including our own. Drilling projects like this are proven to have

harsh impacts on water and soil quality and are the culprits of habitat loss and overall loss of biodiversity which

we cannot afford. Please consider the quality of the land you will be leaving behind for future generations and the

disappointment of those who recreate and protect this area daily. This project is a threat to a precious resource

for so many. Please reconsider. 


